
All production Team Leaders are scheduled to
return to work for January 16th, 2023, on day
shift, to begin training in their Team Leader
roles. This will be a combination of classroom
and on-the-job training. 

Please report to the following location
for 7:00am

Body/Paint Team Leaders: 
Old Stamping Salary Office - 
north end 2nd level.

Assembly/Quality/Materials Team Leaders: 
Main Auditorium (Admin Building)

All badges will be activated and turn-styles
will be in use. 
If you have any issues with your swipe in badge
at the turn-style, you will be required to sign in
through the main security entrance. 

Bring your PPE! Safety footwear and safety
glasses will be required on the first day.

Welcome Back
Hello team leaders!

It's been a while since we have
all been together.

Check out this newsletter for
some key reminders as you get
set to return to work on January
16th 



If you are getting over an illness or
suspect that you may be experiencing
symptoms, please follow public health
recommendations and wear a face
mask. These are provided at entrances
into the plant and in Stores.

Here are a few ways you can
help keep yourself, your family
and your coworkers safe as you
prepare to return to work:

Staying
Healthy

Please continue to self-evaluate
your health and stay home if you
are feeling unwell. Please report
your absence using the employee
absence call in number. 

If you are sick, please consult with
your personal medical provider for
further direction.  

The CAMI Assembly Health Centre
can also be reached at 519-425-
3105

If you haven’t done so already – you
are encouraged to get vaccinated
and receive additional booster
shots as soon as you are able. 

Facemasks will be available - if you
choose to wear one

Practice Good Hygiene 

Wash hands regularly and utilize
hand sanitizer and cleaning supplies
made available to employees for
optional use/cleaning. 

Get the Flue Shot

Take advantage of this year’s flu
shot campaign by visiting any GM
Canada Medical Centre.

It's on Me
Be respectful of your colleagues’
choices concerning face mask
usage. 

MAKE SAFETY YOUR PRIORITY



Rest areas and other people spaces are still under
construction
Washrooms are being renovated
Office spaces are still being transformed

What will you see when you return!

The transformation on the plant floor is comprehensive and
phenomenal!  If you have not visited the plant since April 
 2022, what was once very familiar is no longer recognizable.
Virtually 100% of the production environment is new.

When you tour the plant on day one you will see that much
has been accomplished but we still have some work to do. 

Canada's first all-electric manufacturing site is coming to life
and start of regular production is now just a few weeks away.
We are excited to get the team back together to make it
happen.

More information and details regarding the Team Leader
return-to-work orientation and training plan will be provided
on January 16th. 

Communication regarding the production Team Member
return-to-work plans will be communicated prior to Monday
January 30th.


